
Useful Information 
Young Minds 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/ 

Mind 

https://www.mind.org.uk/ 

FRANK 

https://www.talktofrank.com/ 

Childline 

https://www.childline.org.uk/ 

SupportLine 

https://www.supportline.org.uk/ 

Key Summer Term Dates 

Tuesday 18th April First day of the Summer Term 

Friday 26th May 
Final day before May Half Term break 

Last day of regular lessons 

Friday 16th June 
Graduation/Leavers ceremony  

Last day all current students in 

Tuesday 4th July &  

Wednesday 5th July 

Induction sessions for new Year 12 

intake & Year 13  

CALM 

https://www.thecalmzone.net/ 

SCHOOL TRIPS 
 

We’ve had an eventful term with 

optional trips to the ballet, the 

National Apprenticeship Show, 

MK College, and even a day trip 

to Edinburgh! We’ve continued 

to attend job recruitment fairs in 

MK and all students now have an 

up to date CV for summer hiring.  

ACHIEVEMENTS 
The majority of students have now 

completed a Level 1 in Enterprise 

and are well on their way to 

completing a Level 2 qualification 

in Work Skills. Many students now 

have 3-5 additional qualifications 

achieved this year to date, with 

the summer term still to come. 

ENRICHMENT 
Students have been 

showcasing their construction 

projects, and continue to work 

with our contracted mechanic 

weekly on car maintenance.  

We are now exploring 

enrichment to focus on exam 

prep as we enter the 

countdown to the exam 

summer series. 

OUR TERM 
We have really been 

focusing on getting the 

best out of our students 

this term.  We’ve had 

many successfully pass 

their First Aid course, 

several have undertaken 

and passed their Health & 

Safety Level qualification, 

and a lot of work has 

been done towards 

portfolio option subjects.  

These are from a range of 

subjects such as 

Childcare, Art & Design, 

Administration and 

Construction. 
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Post 16 
Spring Term Update 

It has been a really rewarding term to see 

our students begin to accumulate finished 

courses and start their summer exam 

preparation.  Seeing their successes and 

how they are enjoying their learning is a 

massive step forward in building confidence 

and preparing students for their next steps 

beyond Post 16. 

   

Our Year 13 applications are open to apply 

online and will close on March 31st.  This term 

we have been busy helping students prepare 

for college interviews, apply for summer 

jobs and realise that this year is only the 

beginning of a great future.  We wish all 

our students a safe and restful Easter 

holiday, and look forward to welcoming 

them back for the summer term. 

 

Christine Dehnel 

Assistant Principal for the Post 16 Centre 

Our School 
 

We have seen great commitment from many students this term in completing 

qualifications and improving their CV’s ready to apply to colleges, work and make plans 

for their next steps.  The Post 16 Centre has been linking up with many local agencies to 

explore work experience placements, ensure all students have an interview outfit and 

have practiced mock interviews as part of their work skills qualification.   

 

Many of our students continue to work towards their Level 2 in Home Cooking each week 

in their catering lessons (some of their dishes are shown above+87).  It was our absolute 

pleasure to facilitate the cultural trip to Edinburgh this term where we had three students 

in the group who had never been on plane before.   

 

Next term we will be organising individual exam calendars and preparing for the final 

summer exams. We look forward to seeing you at our graduation/leavers afternoon on 

Friday June 16th to celebrate all of our students’ achievements. 


